
              To the Second –Year2013/2014  Students of the English 

Department 

      I would be extremely grateful to the Second-year Students who 

attended my lectures of Stylistics and the workshops regularly last 

year to look at the evaluation questions at the end bottom of the 

page on the outline of the course on the E-learning platform and 

answer the questions and then send them to me at 

senhadjinassera@gmail.com. 

      Thank you so much for taking the time to do it and for your 

attention! 

Dr. N.SENHADJI 

     

mailto:senhadjinassera@gmail.com

